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Mr. Ernest L. Padilla 
P.O. Box 2523 
Santa Fe, NM 87504 

Ms. Mikal M. Altomare 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: Case No. 14008; Application of the Oil Conservation Division for a Compliance Order 

Dear Mr. Padilla and Ms. Altomare: 

This will confirm our conversation this morning regarding this case. 

If Mr. Lee has any copies of e-mails he sent to the Division prior to the hearing on November 29 
that you want me to consider in making my recommendations to the Director in this case, please 
furnish them to me, with copies to Ms. Altomare, not later than 5:00 P.M. on Tuesday, December 
18. 

Should you have questions, please feel free to call the undersigned at (505)-476-3450. 

Very truly yours, 

David K. Brooks, 
Legal Examiner 
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